
 

PUBLIC NOTICE BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

Consistent with Connecticut General Statutes Section 12-110, the City of Bridgeport Board of 

Assessment Appeals (BAA) will begin to meet Monday, March 6th, 2023, to hear appeals related 

to the assessment of property for assessments on the Grand List of October 1, 2022. 

The application period is from February 1st, 2023 through February 20th, 2023.  Hearings will be 

held Monday, March 6th through Friday, March 24th,  2023, in person or remote at the 

discretion of the BAA as needed.  Applicants will receive confirmation and notification of 

appointment by mail.   

 
Link:  https://zoom.us/j/98442893470?pwd=TmJyS3BDamZxSkhYQkpCMlUwNktuUT09   
Telephone Conference #: (929) 436-2866  
Meeting ID: 984 4289 3470 
Passcode: 957280 
 
Link:  https://zoom.us/j/97475354025?pwd=V3FMZHJLbFBxRHFCeTN3ak5nWFJmQT09  
Telephone Conference #: (929) 436-2866  
Meeting ID: 974 7535 4025 
Passcode: 439215 
 

Appeals must be made by written application consistent with Connecticut General Statutes 

Section 12-111.  Failure to file in a timely and complete manner in accordance with Connecticut 

General Statutes 12-111 will preclude your right of appeal since the BAA will be deprived of 

jurisdiction to make determination concerning value, status or other issues of your concern. 

BAA applications may be obtained directly at the Tax Assessors Office, Room 105, Bridgeport 

City Hall, 45 Lyon Terrace, or may be downloaded from the Tax Assessor’s Web Page of the City 

of Bridgeport Website.  Any documentation that you wish for the Board to review prior to 

hearings should be submitted with your application.  It is strongly recommended that you 

return BAA applications in person directly to the Tax Assessor’s Office to receive a date 

stamped copy. 
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